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 301 Commerce Street, #2700  
 Fort Worth, TX  76102-4127  

       817-215-7000  

 

To: All Valued CANTEX Customers 
From: Dave Milius 
Date: November 1, 2024 
Subject: Conduit Price Increase 
 
The cost of resin has increased 5 cents over the past 10 months while prices have declined 
dramatically over the same period. This ongoing trend requires that we implement a price 
increase for PVC conduit. 
 
CANTEX will be implementing the attached PVC conduit increase effective November 11, 2024.  

All orders at our existing prices must be placed by the close of business on Friday, November 8, 

2024.  

We appreciate your support, and we look forward to a strong finish to the year. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your local CANTEX representative or CANTEX directly.  

  

Regards,  

  

 Dave Milius 

Vice President – Sales & Marketing  
vpsales@cantexinc.com 
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